STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

September 24, 1991 POST OFFICE BOX 1980

BRUCE KING HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNOR (505) 393-6161

Phillips Petroleum Company Attn: Larry Sanders

4001 Penbrook Street

Odessa, TX 79762

RE: _ CANCELLATION OF INTENT TO DRILL

Santa Fe "A" Com Well #2

Unit E, Sec.7, T17S, R35E (1840/N &755/W

Gentlemen: API #30-025-31050

Six months or more have elapsed since Division Form C-101, Notice of Intention
to Drill, for the subject well was approved. To date no progress reports,
Forms C-103, have been received. Therefore, approval of your permit to drill
this well has now expired and no drilling operations are to be initiated
without further notice to and approval by the 0il Conservation Division.
Pending such approval, this will be considered a@s an abandoned Tocation.

Very truly yours,

74
rry Sexto

upervisor, District I

OIL CONSERVATION

JS/ED/ed

cc: 0CD Santa Fe



